
 
   230 Washington Ave Extension, Albany NY 12203 - 518-456-8819 

 
Dear __________: 
 
Thank you for registering for the NYSCHP Residency Research and Practice Forum presentation program 
taking place on April 12-13, 2019 in conjunction with the NYSCHP Annual Assembly.   
 
For Residents:  Please email the following information to the Office@NYSCHP.com 
by February 22, 2019:   
 

 Abstract of project (see separate document PREPARATION OF RESIDENCY PROGRAM ABSTRACT 
for PLATFORM PRESENTATION 2019) at https://nyschp.memberclicks.net/2019-residency-
program  

 Title of presentation 

 CV 

 Speaker Conflict of Interest Disclosure (see attached) 

 One learning objective for the presentation 

 One self-assessment question related to presentation (multiple-choice format with answer) 
 
 
For Preceptors:  In an effort to further enhance the program, we are asking all preceptors to participate 
as either a moderator or an evaluator.  The conference requests your participation in order to run 
smoothly.  The organizing committee does appreciate all that you do.  Thank you!  
 

 Please inform Daniella Ferri, PharmD, BCPS which assignments(s) you prefer 
Daniella.Ferri@sphp.com  by February 22, 2019.   

 
Final payment:  of $375 is due by February 22, 2019.  Checks can be made payable to “NYSCHP.”  
Complimentary registration for the NYSCHP Annual Assembly is also included.  Awards will be given to 
the top three Residency Program presenters at the Awards & Installation Banquet on Saturday, April 13, 
2019.  Please see the NYSCHP website (www.NYSCHP.org) for further details on the Annual Assembly 
programming.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you join this exciting and enriching program! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jeff 

 
Jeffrey Kennicutt, PharmD, FASHP 
NYSCHP Residency Research & Practice Forum, Chairman 

 

mailto:Office@NYSCHP.com
https://nyschp.memberclicks.net/2019-residency-program
https://nyschp.memberclicks.net/2019-residency-program
http://www.nyschp.org/

